
NEWSLETTER   13.12.2019 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Christmas Film Night 
Friday 13th December 2019. 
The PTA are hosting our termly 
Film Night, in school. The film this 
term is The Grinch.  
3.30 - 5.30pm - everyone 
welcome.  
 
Christmas Dinner 
Mrs. Garvey, our wonderful cook, 
will be preparing a Christmas 
feast on Fri 13th Dec. Everyone 
welcome to have one. Dojo your 
class teacher or please inform the 
office.  
 
Christmas Carol Service 
Tuesday 17th December  
The service will begin at 6pm at 
St Michael’s Church, Linton.  
The service should last around an 
hour and the children will need to 
wear their school uniforms.  
 
LEGOLAND!!!! 
Yes, we are going to learn about 
engineering and science 
(obviously have lots of fun too).  
Mon 16th Dec. 
The coach will leave Colvend Car 
Park, 8am and will return  by 
4.30pm.  
 
Christmas Party 
Wed 18th Dec. Our Christmas 
Party will be held in school. 
Children can wear their party 
clothes or favourite Christmas 
jumper for the day.  
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Headteacher's Message 
The mayhem of Christmas seems to have begun! Our diaries are jam-packed with events, parties and 
joyous occasions. I’d just like to say a huge thank you to all parents for their support, attendance and 

generous giving to support school - it has been greatly appreciated.  

School Nativity 
I think everyone who attended our school nativity on Tuesday 10th 

December can agree just how amazing our children were. 
The stage was enormous, the lighting was bright and the audience was 

humongous! None of this bothered the children one little bit. They 
performed beautifully and I think we can easily say we have some budding 

actresses and actors in our school.  
These events do not happen by accident and therefore I would like to take 
this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all the members of staff who put 

in the hard work behind the scenes to ensure it was a success and a 
memorable experience for the children.  

It takes a team to put on a performance - often with some unexpected 
volunteers. To the members of staff who gave up their evening to be at the 
performance, to the costume makers and the partner at home who made 
the stable arch and delivered hay-bales and the brother who ran through 
Grassington to collect the forgotten costumes - we could not have done it 

without you. Thank you everyone.  
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Week Kingfishers Curlew Red Kites Whole School 

Week One 95.6% 96.2% 99.2% 97% 

Week Two 96% 99% 100% 98.3% 

Week Three 97.3% 98.1% 97.6% 97.6% 

Week Four 98.8% 99.0% 90.8% 96.2% 

Week Five 98.1% 100% 97.5% 98.5% 

Week Six 90.6% 99% 97.5% 95.7% 

Week Seven     

Attendance:   100% - 97%        93%-96%        >93% 

This week our overall attendance: 95.7% 

Christmas Fayre 
Our Christmas Fayre was a huge success, so thank you 
everyone who attended and a huge THANK YOU to all 

those parents who helped by running a stall. 
We had Christmas stalls, a café, a children’s activity room 

and Father Christmas even visited us!  

Rev. Thomas 
Our school had a very special visitor last Friday: Reverend Thomas. We were 

delighted with an action-packed collective worship, where we were led through the 
story of the nativity with props and actions (I think the children enjoyed the giant 

sunglasses the most).  
Then, on Friday 6th, Rev. Thomas returned to school to spend some reflection time 
in each of the classrooms. We thoroughly enjoyed both sessions and, as always, we 

look forward to seeing Rev. Thomas again.  


